
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 SATs - Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

As you are aware, next week your child will take their national SATs which they have been 

working extremely hard towards all year. These last few weeks have been tough, but they 

have been working really hard.                          

 

 

 

The tests are scheduled as follows: 

 

Monday- Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar test 

Tuesday- Reading test 

Wednesday- Arithmetic and Reasoning paper 1 

Thursday- Reasoning paper 2 

 

On the morning of the tests, we will be hosting a breakfast club in the class room from 

8:15am where there will be a choice of breakfast options to enjoy. All year 6 children are 

invited, even if they don’t want anything to eat. It is a good time to get together with their 

classmates and stay calm.  

 

PLEASE ensure your child gets plenty of rest and sleep over the weekend so that they are 

fresh and ready to be their best and show off what they can do. 

 

The children should not be worried about the tests, this is Simply A Time to Shine. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 
Mr Horan  

 

 
 

 


